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                        We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and prioritised the following: 

Priority 1: Rural Crime (Including burglary)  

You said: Rural Crime is a priority with a high emphasis on burglaries and thefts from vans and cars. 

Priority 2: Road Safety 

You Said: Road Safety continues to be an issue particularly speeding in the rural areas and through busy villages and obstruction caused by parking. 

Priority 3: Antisocial Behavior 

You said: Anti-social behavior was a priority. 

We Did 

 

You Said 

Issue: Autumn update September 2024 

Market Bosworth and 
surrounding villages 
Newsletter 
#yousaidwedid 

Sgt 1864 Paterson  
 
PC 4579 Heath  
 
PC 658 Charles 
 
PC 1242 Cunningham 
 
PCSO 6501 Sidiropoulos  
 
PCSO 6018 Muldoon 

We have continued to see an increase in targeted motorbike thefts in our area this month, as well as an increase in the 
quantity of reported burglaries.  
In addition, officers have continued to receive reports relating to concerns around speeding across the beat area as well as 
vehicle parking outside of school premises.  

The beat team continue to conduct proactive patrols with both marked and unmarked 
vehicles in our rural areas and specifically those that have been most affected by 
reported burglaries.  
 
Please ensure that you continue to report any suspicious behaviour in your area, using 
101 for non-emergency or the Leicestershire Police website. In an emergency, please 
call 999. Your information is really very important for us! 
 
Officers completed enquires regarding burglaries and managed to seized vehicles who 
was involved in burglaries.  
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Don’t miss out on our events: 

Sunday 8th September– Stoke Golding Social Club– 10:00-11:00am 
Thursday 19th September - Desford Library- 10:00-12:00pm 

Friday 18th October – Newbold Verdon Library- 10:00-11:00am 

Pick-up and drop-off times are busy outside schools. This can cause an increased safety risk to both children and parents. Parking 
restrictions outside schools are there to keep you and your children safe. Parking inconsiderately can put people in danger and you 
also risk being fined. It’s important that motorists follow the Highway Code. 

Yellow zigzag markings sometimes there may be an accompanying sign that shows specific times when these restrictions are in 
place. Motorists are legally allowed to park on the zigzags outside of these hours. 

Both yellow and white zigzags also show areas that must be kept clear so that children and other road users can see clearly when 
crossing the road. 

Parking on yellow zigzags 

You can legally park on yellow zigzags under certain circumstances. 

Yellow zigzags without accompanying signs advise motorists not to wait or park there at any time for the safety of children and others. 
We can and do issue tickets for parking on them, based on causing an obstruction to other motorists or pedestrians. 

Some yellow zigzags have a single or double yellow line, which indicate different parking restrictions. 

Find out more: 

The Highway Code – Parking and Waiting 

The Highway Code – Road Markings 

 

Community engagements 

 

 
Schools are open once again and we have started to receive residents’ 
complaints about inconsiderate parking outside of the schools. 
Consequently, the beat team have arranged some specific actions 
regarding the issue. Please find below some useful information and 
advice:  
 

What we have done #yousaidwedid 

Anti-social Behaviour: Officers have attended the village area of Ratby this month due to reports of groups of youths 
causing Anti-Social Behavior in specific locations. Officers have successfully identified those involved in these incidents and 
as a result they will be dealt with via the incremental approach system in partnership with the Hinckley and Bosworth 
Borough Council Anti-Social Behaviour Team. 
In addition, to assist in the prevention of further issues, the beat team have organised patrols with both marked and 
unmarked vehicles at key days/times.  
 

https://www.gov.uk/browse/driving/highway-code-road-safety
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/waiting-and-parking-238-to-252
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/road-markings
https://www.facebook.com/MarketBosworthPolice/
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